
             Office of the Chancellor 

Dear Campus Community, 

At Fayetteville State University (FSU), we seek to create an environment where all employees and 
students can be fully engaged, feel safe and respected, and be able to thrive. Understanding our 
campus climate is an important step toward ensuring the future success of our 
university, students and employees.  

On September 16, 2024, FSU will begin campus climate surveys with students and employees. We 
have contracted with an outside vendor, Campus Climate Surveys, LLC to administer the surveys. 
The surveys will be online and will be accessible for those who need accommodation. 

As we continue to grow, FSU shall continue to ensure that all individuals have opportunities to 
reach their goals. As part of our commitment to ensuring these opportunities are available to all 
students and employees, the survey will provide us the necessary feedback to learn how we may 
strengthen our ongoing policies and programs. 

The survey results will be used to identify strengths and opportunities related to ensuring that all 
individuals are included and treated equally, and that FSU complies with federal and state law 
prohibiting discrimination and harassment of members of protected classes.  All FSU employees 
and students are strongly encouraged to complete the survey which will be online from 
September 16 – October 16, 2024. 

 

Every voice at Fayetteville State University matters! We want to hear yours!   

 

  

Darrell T. Allison, J.D. 

Chancellor 

Office of the Chancellor 

1200 Murchison Road 

Fayetteville, NC  28301 

910-672-1141 

www.uncfsu.edu | dallison@uncfsu.edu 

 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.uncfsu.edu%2F&data=05%7C02%7Ccfloyd4%40uncfsu.edu%7C642876b79df84daf5f0508dcd28786e3%7Cb2e1e6f464f148729da1ca8a9a7c41f7%7C0%7C0%7C638616727681106515%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Sg5kV53cxBAqbcXWGj7E4Hxqbc5CBULkvXQo8%2BNhy2g%3D&reserved=0
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